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Sally Roberts

From: Christine Sculti <csculti@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2019 12:03 PM
To: Beverly Sherrid
Cc: TreeCom
Subject: Re: Large White Oak @ 490 Bleeker Ave (Orienta Condo) —VOM Tree ordinance 

Hi Beverly, 
 
Thanks for this information.  
 
Is there a way to get the tree on a registry if this would be a way to further protect it? 
 
Many thanks! 
 
Christine  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Aug 28, 2019, at 11:47 AM, Beverley Sherrid <bsherrid@optonline.net> wrote: 

Dear Christine, 
 
What a beautiful tree! The crown looks completely healthy so I agree that it’s worth getting a 
trustworthy second opinion. 
 
The Village uses an arborist named Frank Buddingh to evaluate trees. He will tell you if he thinks a tree 
needs to come out, but very strongly favors judicious pruning and organic remedies that strengthen a 
tree and increase its resistance to diseases whenever possible. His email is 
frank@buddinghtree.com and his telephone is 914-426-6996. He is located in Larchmont although he 
travels a lot, so may or may not be immediately available. He also has a website, 
www.buddinghtree.com. 
 
Thank you for advocating for your tree. 
 
Beverley 
 
 
 

On Aug 28, 2019, at 10:07 AM, Christine Sculti <csculti@icloud.com> wrote: 
 
Dear Beverly (Sherrid), 
 
Sally in the manager’s office said to reach out.  
 
Our board and management company are being told by our tree company that this 
wonderful old (approx 360 yr old) white oak needs to be cut down. This is concerning to 
many owners so I’m reaching out to you to see if there’s anything the village tree 
committee can opine on to assist. This tree may be the 2nd old to the “Bedford Oak” 
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tree in the county and it’s certainly one the most photographed tree. Perhaps not but I 
wanted to ask just in case.  
 
I’ve attached some pictures of the tree.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Christine Sculti 
914-469-1493 
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Sent from my iPhone 

 


